
From: Warren Davis <warrenski@myfairpoint.net>
Sent: Thursday, July 23, 2015 12:49 PM
To: PUC - Executive.Director
Subject: Docket No. DG14-380 - Destroying NH Values

In the New Hampshire towns affected by the proposed Tennessee Gas NED pipeline we meet once a year at
town meeting and all citizens have the opportunity to speak up and be heard, influence the voting process, and
vote on all appropriations and issues facing our towns. This is the New Hampshire way!

Conservation is a big part of why New Hampshire is the attractive and enjoyable state to live in that it is. This
is the New Hampshire way! Previous and current conservation efforts are in jeopardy due to
the proposed Tennessee Gas NED pipeline route. Conservation lands affected run from Pulpit Falls in
Winchester to Pelham’s Peabody Town Forest. A total of 34 conservation land properties
including Rhododendron State Park would be interrupted, taken by eminent domain.

Many towns have given up considerable tax revenues, in some cases for decades, to keep lands
conserved. Those efforts will have been in vain. Donors who deeded this land to be conserved “in perpetuity”
can only roll over in their graves. This is NOT the New Hampshire way!

I urge the PUC Staff to NOT approve Liberty Utilities petition utilizing the proposed Tennessee
Gas NED pipeline. Both the Spectra pipeline expansion along an existing corridor and the Portland
Gas pipeline will adequately serve New Hampshire’s projected needs. Please keep conservation
lands conserved and keep New Hampshire values alive.

Regards,

Warren Davis

Troy Conservation Commission Member
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